Secretary to the Electoral Distribution Commissioners
GPO Box F316
PERTH WA 6841

Dear Commissioners

2007 Electoral Redistribution

I write on behalf of Peel Development Commission to request the Commissioners
give consideration to dropping “Peel” as the name of a Legislative Assembly
Division.

“Peel is a relatively recent designation in terms of Western Australia’s Parliamentary
and electoral history and gives rise to considerable confusion, both within
Government and in the mind of members of the general public, with the designated
geographic and Development Commission area of the same name.

While other regional areas such as Pilbara and Kimberley do have Legislative
Assembly Divisions named after them, their Divisions are within the designated
geographic area. The Peel Division is outside the widely recognised and geographic
area of Peel.

We believe that the current redistribution affords the Commissioners the opportunity
to remember this anomaly and cause of confusion.

We therefore submit that the name “Peel” not be used for any Legislative Assembly
Division or at least not one outside the geographic area of the same name.

Yours sincerely

Maree De Lacey
Chief Executive Officer

3 May 2007
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Peel your natural choice




